
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Storm Damage Update  

 

We are currently open, however only the Gym, Changing Rooms and Reception Facilities are accessible. 

 

The roof damage to the Pool Area was quite severe and a new roof is being installed.   We are hoping the 

works will be completed soon, and all being well all poolside facilities will be back open on the 17th 

February. 

 

There will be days in the run up to this that we will need to close the building, but this will be posted on 

here, so please check before coming. 

 

I am receiving a large amount of queries regarding the situation, the best and quickest way to contact me 

is via email at sales@watersplash.org however you can phone the club on 01425610119, if I am not 

available please leave a message and I will get back to you. 

 

We will be updating this document regularly, which is accessible via the website when we have more news.  

I would like to say thank you for your understanding and patience, we all at Watersplash really appreciate 

it!  Apologies for the inconvenience but please do bear with us, not long now! 
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